
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

New Dates 
Friday October 6th – 2.45pm Skipping assembly 
November 22nd – 3pm Indian Drumming/Dance assembly. Please note that this is always a loud affair! 

 
 
Skipping Workshop 
On Friday October 6th we have a skipping workshop for the whole school. This will start at 9.15am and all 
equipment is brought by the people running it. There will be a special assembly at 2.45pm until 3.20pm to 
show everyone all the skills the children have learned. We really hope you can join us! Skipping ropes will 
be on sale on the day for £4 each. There are also adult ropes available at a cost of £5.50.  

 
 

Satnam Singh 
We are delighted to inform you that Satnam Singh is returning to Slingsby C P to deliver a series of 
Bollywood Dancing and Drumming workshops for 4 weeks. On November 22nd there will be a special 
assembly at 3pm to enable the children to put on a performance.  

 
 

School Meals 
Due to a freezer malfunction, Sally has asked me to let you know that there will be slight changes to the 
lunch menu next week.  

 
 

Parents Evening – October 11th/12th 
Thank you to everyone for booking their slots, we have 100% uptake! We warmly welcome all the children 
in Class 3 to attend the appointment with parents, as we feel it is an important part of their learning 
journey. Children in Class 2 and Class 1 need not attend. 
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Shoebox Appeal 
This year we are asking the children to consider packing a shoebox full of treats to send to children much 
less well off than they are. A leaflet should have come home tonight explaining the process. For those of 
you who do not wish to make up a full box, there will be a tear off list posted in the foyer and you will be 
able to choose one thing you can provide. We will then make up extra boxes in school. At the Harvest 
Festival service on Friday October 20th, there will be a collection box brought round by the children. This is 
to raise money to pay for the postage of the shoeboxes (approximately £3 per shoebox). For further 
information please go to samaritans-purse.org.uk/occ   

  
 

Class 1 
 
On Thursday November 16th, Class 1 are heading off to Vue cinema for an Into Film festival showing of 
Aladdin. A letter will follow nearer the time. This is a free event, only transport costs will need to be 
covered. Mr Mortimer is planning some work around the story of Aladdin to prepare for the pantomime! 
 

 
Class 3 
Class 3 have been invited to take part in a variety of workshops at Ampleforth College on Tuesday October 
17th. This will include singing games, a hands-on demonstration of a wide range of percussion instruments 
and a guided tour of the Abbey Church. In the afternoon the children will put on a performance in the 
Abbey Church from 2.15pm to 3.15pm (to include a demonstration of the Abbey organ). A letter to these 
children will follow shortly. 
Mrs Jordan is planning an educational activity for Class 2 and will let parents know when this has been 
organised.  
 
 


